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30th September 2022 
 

Reception Reading Café 
 
Dear Families  
 
We would like to invite you to our Reception Class Reading Café on Monday 17th October at 9am. This 
event will take place in our school hall.  
 
We would like you to drop your child off at school at the usual time and then come to the main entrance 
for 9am. We suggest you make alternative provision for younger siblings, but they will be able to attend if 
you are unable to do this.  
 
We are going to have a story session with the whole class and would like you all to come and take part. 
There will be planned activities for you and your child to do together. I will talk about reading and will be 
able to answer any queries you may have. We shall also be giving out ‘Craft Packs’ to Parents/Carers to 
support our weekly Challenges. The session will last approximately 1 hour.  
 
We value our families, and we hope to develop a working partnership with you all. There will be other 
family sessions that we will be inviting you to throughout the year. We do hope you can join us!  
 
Please complete the form below to indicate your attendance.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
  
  
 
  
Mrs Jordan  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Reception Reading Café 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………….  
 
Please tick the appropriate response  

o I am able to attend the Reading Café on Monday 17th October at 9am  
o I am unable to attend the Reading Café on Monday 17th October at 9am  

 

 


